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Dear Members of the  House Committee  on Economic Development & Small 

Business: 

I strongly support HB 4124 and urge you to support and pass this bill.  The 

culture/heritage sector includes a broad range of organizations, large and small, 

located throughout our state. They are not just “nice to have”. They are a vital part of 

our state’s economy and most of these organizations are still recovering from the 

impact of the COVID pandemic & an associated decline in revenue. Yet they are 

often able to play key roles in reviving our main streets, downtowns & other and key 

commercial areas as well as strengthening tourism throughout our state.  With the 

opportunities for additional financial support this bill would provide, they could do so 

much more! 

Thank you. 

Linda Nettekoven 


